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Hi there Jeff 
 
I hope you are doing well and thanks for all the help on my own building project. 
 
It sounds like this family the Roberts are trying to build a pretty intense looking home right in front of 
Haystack Rock and next to the Oswald West historic cabin.  It appears that they are arguing that they 
don't need to abide by the city's rules concerning oceanshore setbacks and it just seems like they either 
need to adjust their plans according to the city's rules or scrap the project altogether. 
 
In a city that has very specific rules surrounding even the types of signs that a business can have in terms 
of conforming to a certain aesthetic I feel like this project should not be allowed to get off the ground 
without serious conformity to community standards. 
 
Please don't let them do what they want here, you have my support and whatever I can do to help stop 
them let me know. 
 
Thankfully and Respectfully  
 
 
--  
Alex Carney 
971.322.8038 
carneyalex@gmail.com 
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